

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov November 14, 2006

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Waqar Hussain, Agent Lisbon Petroleum, LLC 2023 S. Kinnickinnic Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Mr. Hussain:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 30, 2006 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for an Extended Hours Establishment license for "Lisbon Petroleum" at 5505 W. Lisbon Ave. be granted.

On Tuesday, November 14, 2006 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council reversed the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File060726



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov November 14, 2006

John Carter 108 E. Meinecke St. Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Carter:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 30, 2006, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for an Instrumental Music license for the premises at 507 W. North Ave. ("Carter's House of Jazz") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon the police report, a copy of which was provided to you along with the hearing notice.

On Tuesday, November 14, 2006, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 060726



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov November 14, 2006

Carmen Frias 2459 S. 43rd St. Milwaukee, WI 53219

Dear Ms. Frias:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 30, 2006, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Tavern Dance license for the premises at 730 W. Historic Mitchell Street ("Malique's Place Bar & Grill") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon a concern that granting this license at this location would adversely affect the health, safety and welfare of the neighborhood. You, however, were granted your request for a Class "B" Tavern license at this location.

On Tuesday, November 14, 2006, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application for a tavern dance license.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 060726



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov November 14, 2006

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Steve Shamali 1904 S. Layton Blvd. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Shamali:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 30, 2006, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Liquor & Malt license for the premises at 2600 S. 13th St. ("South Star Food") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon the concentration of existing alcohol beverage establishments in the area of 2600 S. 13th St.

On Tuesday, November 14, 2006, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCFN 060726



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson
Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov November 14, 2006

Alejandro Escobedo 2061 S. 73rd St. West Allis, WI 53219

Dear Mr. Escobedo:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 30, 2006, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 2200 S. 12th St. ("El Travieso Bar") be denied and this location be declared an unfit location. The Committee made such recommendation based upon neighborhood objections and a concentration of existing alcohol beverage establishments in the area of 2200 S. 12th St.

On Tuesday, November 14, 2006, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCFN 060726